
Dear Year 6 Parents, 

We wanted to contact you at this strange time to reassure you, that regardless 
of when the schools reopen, we will still be planning an end of Year 6 
celebration for the children. We want to make sure the children are still able to 
mark the end of their primary education, and be together with their friends 
and their teachers. When this will be, and in what form that may take we 
cannot yet say, but when we are back, we will make some plans. 

We will also still be arranging for an online shop to purchase leaver’s hoodies 
with the School Leavers Company. The children will be able to choose the 
hoodie and purchased it online. More details of this will follow in the next 
couple of weeks. 

Stay safe. 

Anna Jones  
Headteacher  

 


